

Stratford St. Mary Primary School

Strickmere, Stratford St. Mary, Colchester, Essex C07 6YG
Telephone: 01206 323236

Headteacher: Mrs K Bilner

Email: office@stratfordstmary.suffolk.sch.uk www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk

27th June 2016

Dear Parents,

As you may be aware, the NUT teacher trade union is planning on taking industrial action on 5th July 2016.

If the strike action goes ahead, the action (a one day strike) will result in our school being closed for the day.

The decision to close the school or send pupils home is never taken lightly, but in this instance, where staff have elected to take lawful industrial action, I will have no choice but to take appropriate steps to ensure the health, safety and wellbeing of all pupils.

We are aware that class/school closures inconvenience parents and carers and so I am writing to give you advance notice of the likely impact of the action on this school.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Yours sincerely

Karen Bilner Headteacher





